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Koon, Nancy

From: Alford Drinkwater <alford_drinkwater@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 3:00 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: PERMIT NUMBER AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

I am contacting you regarding draft permit AR0053210 for a wastewater treatment plant to be issued in the 
name of Pulaski County Property Owners’ Multipurpose Improvement District No. 2021-2.  The wastewater 
treatment plant will serve the proposed Paradise Valley Subdivision in rural Pulaski County.   
 
I am requesting a public hearing on this permit.  I am also requesting that the public hearing be scheduled for 
April 14, 2022 or later to allow everyone an opportunity to review the comments and any new information 
that may come to light during 30 day comment period which is currently underway.   
 
The community will be significantly impacted by the proposed wastewater treatment plant.  It will be in the 
interest of all parties to conduct this public hearing.  Please provide the community with at least ten days 
notice before the public hearing is scheduled to allow for all parties to make arrangements to participate.   
 
Thanks, 
 
Al Drinkwater 
Town & Country Services 
89 Underwood Road 
Bigelow, Arkansas 72016 
(479) 422-4826 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


